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Texell Credit Union Invites the Community to Celebrate 
 

Temple, TX (September 12, 2024) – Texell Credit Union invites members and the community to a 
celebration event at our Georgetown branch. New members receive an RTIC cooler¹, while supplies last, and 
everyone has a chance to win cash and a YETI Tundra Haul¹. The event is held on Saturday, September 21, 
2024, from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at Texell’s Georgetown branch located at 723 W. University Ave. 
 
“We’re excited to celebrate our members at events throughout the year,” said Tony Hale, Texell’s President and 
Chief Executive Officer. “It’s a great way to thank you for your membership and welcome anyone who is 
considering joining the credit union.” 
 
Food trucks will be on site at this free event, and there will be giveaways for all ages. Attendees can also enter a 
random drawing for time in the cash cube. Visit Texell.org/Events for more information and to register. 
 
About Texell Credit Union: 
Texell Credit Union has eight branches in Central Texas and offers a variety of financial products and services for 
consumers and businesses. Consistently earning the highest five-star, superior rating for financial soundness from 
Bauer Financial, Texell serves over 50,000 members. The credit union has been honored with the Excellence in 
Lending Award from CUNA Mutual Group, the Desjardins Adult Financial Literacy Award from the Texas Credit 
Union League, and the Small Business Administration’s (SBA’s) #1 in Credit Union Lending Award. Texell has been 
listed as a “Best Credit Union to Work For” by American Banker in 2019, 2020, 2023, and 2024, placing 11th 
in 2024. Visit www.Texell.org for more information.  
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